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Chef at the Market program accepting applications from Alaska chefs 
 
(Palmer, AK) – The Chef at the Market program is currently accepting applications from Alaska chefs interested 
in providing cooking demonstrations during the 2015 farmers market season. The Division of Agriculture 
intends to award multiple contracts for chef demonstrations between May and September. 
 
The Chef at the Market program began in 2011 to promote Alaska Grown specialty crops and teach consumers 
creative ways to prepare them. The program also provides an opportunity for chefs to develop relationships 
with local food vendors that supply restaurants with their products. 
 
 During the summer of 2014, six Alaska chefs performed 36 demonstrations at ten local farmers markets.  
 
Applications for the 2015 season are due by Tuesday, March 31. For more information visit: 
www.dnr.alaska.gov/ag/ag_grants.htm. 
 
CONTACT:  Jacquelyn Schade, 761-3858, jacquelyn.schade@alaska.gov 
 

### 
 

STAY CONNECTED: 
DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm  
DNR on Social Media:  http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/social_media.htm  
DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/ 
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